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NOTIFICATION

This is for information of all concerned that the University has taken following decisions in
the meeting of Principal, Heads of Academic Departments and Officials held on 23/02/2022

regarding resumption of classes and re-opening of Hostels.

1) The classes of the students of Class-I to VIII would be held through online mode.

2) The classes of the students of Class-IX onwards, Under-Graduate and Post-Graduate
would be held through offline mode. ‘

3) Hostels shall be re-opened on priority once necessary repairing, cleaning and
sanitization (as per COVID protocol) is completed.

4) Necessary initiative would be taken to start the functioning of Kitchens and Canteens

of the University at the earliest.
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Dated : 25/02/2022 isva-Bharati

Copy to :

1) Directors/Adhyaksha/Heads of all Bhavanas/Vibhagas/Departments/Centres
2) Finance Officer

3) Proctor

4) Dean of Students’ Welfare

5) Heads of all Administrative Offices

6) In-Charge, Security

7) Joint Registrar & C. S. to Vice-Chancellor

8) P. A.to Registrar

9) University webmaster — to upload it on the University website.



